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Product Information Bulletin 
Date Issued  PIB # 

 Dexter Axle Label Change 021 

YEAR     /     BRAND     /     TYPE     /     MODEL # 

This information is intended to introduce the new two-part labels used on the axles 
manufactured by Dexter Axle. These axles are used on Newmar’s Fifth Wheels and 

Travel Trailers. 

Product Information 

  

Dexter Axle has just informed that they will begin using a two-part label for their axles. The top 
section will be affixed to the axle tube and the bottom perforated section will be removed from the 

top label and placed on the inside cover of the Operation Maintenance Service Manual. This new 
label will make it easier for the end user when needing replacement parts for their axle. 

 
For more information, please refer to the attached Product Bulletin # 356 released by Dexter Axle. 

 




